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Dates for your Diary  

March 

16th & 17th—Year 5 to London 

23rd—6pm Quiz Night 

24th—Casual Clothes for Red Nose 

 Day  

28th & 29th—1.15pm KS2 Production 

30th—SJSA Disco  

31st—9am Coffee Morning in ASC 

 Mobile 

31st—Last day of Term 

April 

18th—Children return to school 

May 

1st—Bank Holiday—School Closed 

2nd—Year 2 Residential to Kingswood 

5th—SJSA AGM  

8th—SATs Week 

15th—19th—Year 6 Residential to 

 Mersea island 

29th—Half Term 

June 

5th—Children Return to School 

July 

21st—Last day of Term 

September 

6th—Children Return to School 
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Dear Parents,  

This week our Year 5 and 6 pupils had an incredible morning at 

Broadland High School participating in an online safety event. 

This was a  fantastic session led by external providers        

(ex-police officers working within online crime) and involved 

all of our Cluster schools. In the evening all parents were    

invited to attend a session aimed at supporting parents at 

home with online safety and awareness of the APPs on social 

media that children as young as Year 2 are using. Thank you to 

those of you that managed to attend, I’m sure  you would  

agree, this brilliant workshop was invaluable and very          

informative. I will be creating an online information page on 

our school website over the next few weeks with links to   

documents and sites that can provide guidance and support 

and I strongly recommend that you take a look. Please keep an 

eye on its development. If you have any suggestions for links 

you would like on the website please let me know via the 

School Office. 

We are currently looking to see if anyone has any ‘spare’ Lego 

that they would like to go to a good home! If you have any 

Lego at home that is no longer used or needed we would be 

very grateful for any donations– no matter how small. Please 

see Mrs Steele in the School Office. 

Regards 

Mrs Quinn 

 



Swimming—Year 5 

Year 5 will be swimming on Monday 13th March. Please ensure your child 

has their swimming kit, including a hat, a  towel and a suitable coat to walk to and from 

Broadland High School for these sessions. 

 

 

 

Please could you bring in your Passports to the office as soon as possible so any hours earnt 

at school can also be added, then I can update my records for this years Graduation. I hope 

we can take even more of you to graduate this year.  

Many thanks Ann Roberts (Children’s University Co-ordinator)  

Key Stage 2 Production Tickets 

All tickets requested will be allocated and sent home by Wednesday 22nd 

March. Please send your Foodbank donations and any requests for tickets to 

school by Friday 17th March at the latest.Thank you. 

Easter Egg Raffle 

Please could you donate eggs for the Easter Egg Raffle. Whatever you can manage will 

be gratefully appreciated.  Year 6 will be selling tickets on the week commencing 27th 

March for £1.00 per strip. These will be sold after lunch for children to buy. All funds 

raised go to SJSA. Donations can be given to the office or placed in the Easter Egg 

donation box in the main school corridor. 


